CTA Liberty PTO General Meeting-January 2021

Start: 6:38pm
End: 7:35pm
Location: CTA Liberty Library

In Attendance:
Tony Smith, Principal
Kara Collum, President
Emma Previte, Vice-President
Erin Prudence, Treasurer
Sara Castner, Secretary

Comments from Mr. Smith:
· Thanked the PTO for providing the coffee truck and dinner for the teachers during their training.  It was a huge hit!

Agenda:
· Ms. Lerma requested reimbursement of $400 for Sign Up Genius.
· Calendar of Events:
· January 29-30-Virtual movie night. Watch a movie with your family and send us a picture and we will post it to the PTO FB page.- Sara has the lead on this.
· February-Valentine Cookie Kits: Will most likely need families to pre-order: More information coming soon- Kara as the lead on this.
· March 13-14-Virtual Fun Run/5K: Families dress in a chosen theme and they can either walk, run, bike, etc. Send pictures to PTO to post on PTO FB Page- Sara has the lead on this..
· April- Virtual Silent Auction: We will auction off the prizes the prior PTO gathered for last year’s Spring Carnival that did not happen due to COVID.  This will be our big fundraiser for the year.  More to come later.
· Spirit Socks-Erin has the lead for this.  More to come later.

Treasurer Update:
· PTO will break-even this year. We were unable to have our large Spring Carnival this last year and a large fundraiser at the beginning of this year due to COVID.
· The could be a very small profit from Yearbook sales if we can get that up and running.

Next Meeting: February 3, 2021 at 6:30pm 

